
CABINET – 26 May 2020 
 
ITEM 8 – FUTURE HIGH STREET FUND SUBMISISSION PROPOSALS 
 
This is a written submission by the Liberal Democrats Group in support of the proposals 
outlined in the report after it had gone to the Community Scrutiny Committee on 6 May and 
ahead of it’s consideration by Cabinet on 26 May 2020.  
 
It has been requested that this submission be included in the papers of the committee and 
circulated as such. 
 
1. Comments of the Liberal Democrat Group 
 
On behalf of the Liberal Democrat team we would like to express our support for the high 
street bid which was presented to Scrutiny. 
 
We are quite excited by the proposals and are eager to see the plans for our town come to 
fruition and not just another report sitting on “someone’s” desk!  We feel that the bid is a 
massive step in the right direction in helping to not only compliment the already independent 
businesses within the town but will finally give Coalville an opportunity to diversify and 
become a pleasant and vibrant place for all. 
 
May I also take this opportunity to thank the officers involved for sacrificing their time to allow 
us all the opportunity to help shape this very impressive and extremely important proposal 
for Coalville. 
 
Should you require any assistance or support with this proposal then please do not hesitate 
in contacting us. 
 
Best regards 
Angela 
 
Councillor Angela Black 
Bardon Ward 


